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Welcome to 2023 

What a wonderful start we have had to our school year.  It has been absolutely lovely to see our stu-
dents return to school, smiling, happy and ready for learning.  A very warm welcome to our new stu-
dents, in particular our Prep students.  Our Prep students have had a lovely start to their schooling, 
it is wonderful to see our Preppies so keen to learn and make friends.   

Our school vision: 

Engaged learners who have aspirations for a future filled with real choices, opportunities, equipped 
with skills for life-long learning. 

Our vision was collaboratively written last year, our goal this year is to live and breathe our vision.  
We want our learners engaged – focused and happy while they are learning.  Forming strong partner-
ships with families is an important part of this.  On Tuesday 7 February we are holding a Meet the 
Teacher afternoon in your child’s classroom.  Come along to this afternoon, enjoy  afternoon tea 
and meet your child’s teacher.  Knowing your child’s teacher will assist with their learning.  If you 
have any concerns (or celebrations) feel free to share these with your child’s teacher.  Looking for-
ward to seeing as many families as possible at this afternoon.    

This year will be an EPIC year – our focus for the year is:  English, Pedagogy, Inclusion through our 
Curriculum.  At the end of last year, our student’s English results improved dramatically and we are 
looking to extend on this so our students achieve the best results they can.  We acknowledge our 
families can support our learners, here are some ways you can help to promote learning: 

• Encourage your children to read every day either on their own or by reading with them, 
• When your child arrives home from school, ask them – what the best part of the day was?  What 

the funniest thing that happened was?  Who they played with?  What the most interesting thing 
they did today?  These questions will promote further discussions rather than What did you do 
today? 

• Play a game with your child – e.g. cards, board game, etc 
• Take them to the park to run around  
• Play in the backyard with your child, go exploring in the back yard 

This year, we have had an increase in our expected Prep numbers, this has meant that we have had 
to create another Prep class and change our structure of our Year 1 and 2 classes to a 1/2 compo-
site.  Thank you to everyone for understanding and supporting their child to change class as was re-
quired. 

 

 

School Hours 

Class starts 8:45am 

School ends 2:45pm 

Student Absence Line 
3372 0760 
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Attendance 

Every day counts!  Every moment of every day counts!  It is im-
portant that all of our children are at school every day (unless 
they are sick).  Every day a child is away is time lost – not only 
from learning, but also from making friends and connections 
with their classmates.  If you have any concerns, please speak 
to your child’s teacher. 

 

Senior Shirts  

Have up you seen our new Senior Shirts?  They look fantastic.  Jane Dooley, our First Nations teach-
er, is the artist who created the design of this shirt specifically for our school.  Thank you Jane, it is 
really special to have this design specific for our school.  The Senior Shirts are available for sale 
through our Uniform Shop.  Orders can be placed through Qkr! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

P&C  

Our P&C needs members or we will not be able to operate.  Our AGM is on Wednesday 15 March at 
3pm in the Community Hub.  The P&C is an important part of our school community. 

All positions on the P&C will be vacant and we will vote on a new executive.  The positions are: 

 President 

 Vice President 

 Secretary 

 Treasurer 

If we are unable to fill these positions, the P&C 
will not be able to operate.  

This would be unfortunate as we value the support of the 
P&C.  If you are interested in any of these positions, please 
notify the office and we will be in touch to discuss further.  
Please support our P&C. 
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